
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

September 17, 2018 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met September 17, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Keith Roe, Steve 

Greene and Mark Fleming were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting. 

 

Steve Greene moved to appoint Darrell Miller, Gail Bartley, Shannon Meier, Don Jacobs and Carla Waugh to 

serve as the Sheriff’s Office Relief Fund Committee. Mark Fleming seconded the motion. Motion passed 

unanimously.  

 

Chris Petet, Custodian, had estimates for window replacement of 3 windows in the Sheriff’s Office. The 

following quotes were from Jackson’s Glass Shop: 

for 44 ¼ X 57 Bronze over slider alum window: 

 Mirror Pane Glass   $  4,825.54 

 With level 2 Lexgard  $11,726.14 

for 38 3/8 X 25 (old frames) 

 With level 2 Lexgard   $  7,328.09 

 

The Commissioners discussed the quotes with Don Jacobs, Sheriff. The Sheriff discussed office remodel 

repairs. He also discussed personnel. The Commissioners requested more information before deciding on an 

option to replace the windows.  

 

Gail Bartley, Emergency Preparedness Director and 911 Coordinator, discussed replacing the tower building.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed routine business. Joel had an agreement for the sign project that 

needed to be signed.  Steve Greene moved that the proper officers sign the Contract for Preliminary Engineering 

(PE) Design Services by Consultant, Cost Plus Net Fee Agreement (sign project) Project No 45 C-4934-01. 

Mark Fleming seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The minutes of the September 10, 2018 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Dwight Frost telephoned about V Road between 70 & 80 Road. Dwight also said he needed the road department 

assistance in removing trees out of the ditch as they are replacing fence on the north side of Section 31 of 

Walnut Township (Z Road).  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, returned for additional signatures on documents. Commissioners advised 

Joel of Dwight Frost’s telephone call concerning roads.  

 

Elaine Peters telephoned with her concerns of the condition of 250 Road (Randall Road).  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.  

 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Mark Fleming, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


